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Recommendations from Denmark to Mexico
Mr. President,
Denmark sincerely thanks the delegation of Mexico for their comprehensive presentation.  
We commend Mexico for the constitutional reform of the criminal justice system, which was passed in 2008. 

However, we are concerned that delay in the implementation of this reform i
ncreases the risk of human rights violations. In the traditional criminal justice system of Mexico serious problems remain, such as impunity and effective access to justice in the form of free and fair trials. 
Denmark therefore recommends that the reform of the criminal justice system is fully implemented in all Mexican states as soon as possible. 
Mexico has commendably accepted a number of UPR recommendations to combat gender based violence. Nevertheless, there has been very limited progress when it comes to impunity of transgressors, nor has there been a reduction in the high levels of violence. Some sexual offense laws are contingent on the life style of the victim and this is not in compliance with international standards. 
Denmark therefore recommends that concrete measures are taken to prevent and punish violence against women in Mexico’s 31 states, particularly those with high reporting of killings and attacks of women and girls. 
Thank you, Mr. President.
